DEPARTMENT OF

NATIONAL HEALTH AND WELFARE
IN YOUR REPLY REFER TO

our me e, 1051-5-63( M25)
Your filetll2/28-3

March 28, 1963.

f

Mr. J. H. Gordon,

Acting Director,

Indian Affairs Branch,

Department of Citizenship and Immigration,
Ottawa, Ontario,

Dear Mr. Gordon:

This will acknowledge your letter of March 20, 1963
regarding transportation for the treaty - x-ray survey party
in the Aklavik Indian Agency. I concur in your recommendation
that Pacific Western Airlines Limited be awarded the business
at a cost of $2012.00, This Service will be responsible for
the usual shﬁ;’ﬁg of costs. W

y
4 )H" Yours very truly,

e

P, E. Moore, M.D., D.P.H.,
Director, Medical Services.

Indian Affairs. (RG 10, Volume 6880, file 191/28-3 pt.2C)




